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Attention: Jan Paniperis 

Transcripts of evidence 

Thank you for your letter dated 11 April 2008. 

As requested, I have reviewed the transcripts of 9 April and have endorsed the document 
as directed. 

On examining the transcripts I have identified only one matter, which I believe should be 
corrected to clarify the evidence given by myself. 

• Page 6, line 24 - reference to "1.8 million" should be replaced with "2.1 million". A 
review of departmental records reveal that there is in fact about 2.1 million vehicles 
currently licensed in WA; 
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